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Early Sunday morning, October 2, around 2:45 a.m., the Sauk County Sheriff’s Department was
called to an accident on Trout Rd. in the township of Delton. Upon arrival, deputies found a male
who had received injuries after being struck by a truck

The sheriff’s department is asking for the public’s assistance in locating a white, 1997-2003 Ford
F-150 “Lariat” edition. It is unknown at this time if the truck is a 4x4 or extended cab. The truck
is missing it’s driver’s side mirror assembly. Pictured below is a 2001 F-150 “Lariat” for
reference in locating the actual truck and offender. Any information on the whereabouts, please
contact the Sauk County Sheriff’s Department 356-4895 or Sauk County Crime Stoppers at 1
800 TIP SAUK.

NOTE: This is not the actual truck


